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From the 12th of June to the 13th of July, all the Meliá Hotels International in Cuba will follow the 2014 soccer
World Cup held in Brazil. The event will be enjoyed match by match, minute by minute, with the vast enthusiasm
and genuine passion that the king of sports inspires. Drawings for a free week’s stay, participative activities,
tournaments, thematic decorations, makeup workshops, extra information, cocktails, snacks… our 26 hotels are
already gearing up so that the football fever can infect everyone during one month of pure festivities.
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